
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for giving the Environment Agency (EA) the opportunity to comment on the proposed 
Neighbourhood Plan for Stathern. 
 
We have reviewed the extent of the Plan Area and Limits for Development with regards to those 
environmental constraints for which the EA has a remit, e.g. Flood zone, Main Rivers. The constraints 
are such that we will not be making any formal comment on the Draft Plan. 
 
Regards 
Nick 
 
 
Nick Wakefield  
Planning Specialist, Sustainable Places Team                        
Environment Agency I  Trentside Offices, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 
5BR                            
   Direct  020302 53354 
Mobile 07584 527016 
nick.wakefield@environment-agency.gov.uk
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